
International Eucharistic Congress

The Eucharistic Congress takes place next year in Dublin. Would you like to attend the Congress from 14 â€“ 17 June 2012
as part of a parish pilgrimage? An information meeting for those interested has been organised by the Parish Pastoral
Council and will take place at 7.30 pm on Wednesday 19th October in the Pastoral Centre. All are welcome to attend. For
further details on the Congress visit www.iec2012.ie 
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